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OGAWA   ጀ  CRNADAK: ORGANIZATION OF AN INVESTMENT SEMıNAR IN JAPAN PLANNED 
SOON

- 21.11.2017

Sarajevo Times (19 November 2017)

During the meeting with the Minister of Foreign Affairs of BiH, Igor Crnadak, the Ambassador of 
Japan to BiH Kazuya Ogawa expressed an interest in the organization of an investment seminar in 
Japan. It would represent an opportunity for economy subjects from Japan to meet with 
businessmen and institutions of BiH as well as the business opportunities of the two countries.

Crnadak assessed Ogawas initiative as a great opportunity for the establishment of a strong 
economic relationship between BiH and Japan.

They estimated the recent visit of Crnadak to Japan as very successful, at the meeting that was 
held in Banja Luka, as announced by the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of BiH.

After the meeting, they visited the Primary School Milos Crnjanski in Banja Luka, which is located 
in the settlement Petricevac and which was constructed with funds that were donated by the 
Government of Japan.

Crnadak also met with the Ambassador of Brazil to BiH Manoel Gomez Pereira during the day, and 
they agreed that the recent visit of Crnadak to Brazil was very successful and that, based on the 
conversations that took place during the visit, certain steps have to be taken in order to improve 
the economic relations between the two countries.

(Source: biznisinfo.ba)

http://www.sarajevotimes.com/ogawa-crnadak-organization-investment-seminar-japan-planned-
soon/

Kaynak/Source: 


